PUBLIC INPUT

LRB22-0001
From: Paul Milosevich
To: Clayton Comstock; Clayton Husband
Cc: Josh Gardner; Steven Griggs; Bill Thomas; Christina Schwartz Lozano
Subject: Landscape Review Board public hearing
Date: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 11:42:30 AM
Attachments:

To: Landscape Review Board
Planning Department; Clayton Comstock and Clayton Husband

Please consider this email as a letter of support for the variance request from the masonry screening
wall requirement requested by Development Services, Inc for the site plan associated with the Wild
Forks proposed project.
This is on behalf of the immediately surrounding and adjacent property owners, both:
e Integrated FM 1938 Holdings LP (which owns the adjacent vacant pad sites), and;
e Preserve IL Group, LP, which owns the adjacent Watermere at the Preserve senior
independent living community.

Sincerely,

Paul Milosevich
Chief Investment Officer
Integrated Senior Lifestyles

Office: 817.742.1851 Phone: 214-543-4263

3110 W Southlake Blvd, Suite 120, Southlake,
TX 76092
www.integratedseniorlifestyles.com






